Things Fall Apart Penguin Red Classics
Eventually, you will certainly discover a additional experience and ability by
spending more cash. yet when? attain you believe that you require to acquire
those every needs afterward having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
comprehend even more approaching the globe, experience, some places, taking
into account history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own era to undertaking reviewing habit. accompanied by
guides you could enjoy now is things fall apart penguin red classics below.

The Red and the Black Stendhal 2021-11-16 The Red and the Black Stendhal First published in 1830, The Red and the Black, is widely considered the
masterpiece of 19th century French author Marie-Henri Beyle, known more
commonly by his pen name, Stendahl. It follows the ambitions of Julien Sorel, a
young man raised in the French countryside who wishes to rise above his
provincial station by climbing the social ranks of Parisian society. Through a
series of events, Juliens talent and hard work give way to deception and
hypocrisy when he realizes the limitations for advancement of a sincere and
honest man of humble origins. Although Julien achieves much which he aspires
to, ultimately his pride gets the better of him when he commits a violent crime
of passion, leading to his tragic downfall. Through the deep psychological
introspection of Julien we see Stendhals unique literary genius, the remarkable
way in which he allows readers to live in the minds of his characters. Set
against the backdrop of the July Revolution of 1830, The Red and the Black is a
narrative which embodies the rich social conflict of that time. This edition is
translated with an introduction by Horace B. Samuel.
Chike and the River Chinua Achebe 2011-08-09 The more Chike saw the ferry-boats
the more he wanted to make the trip to Asaba. But where would he get the money?
He did not know. Still, he hoped. Eleven-year-old Chike longs to cross the
Niger River to the city of Asaba, but he doesn’t have the sixpence he needs to
pay for the ferry ride. With the help of his friend S.M.O.G., he embarks on a
series of adventures to help him get there. Along the way, he is exposed to a
range of new experiences that are both thrilling and terrifying, from eating
his first skewer of suya under the shade of a mango tree, to visiting the
village magician who promises to double the money in his pocket. Once he
finally makes it across the river, Chike realizes that life on the other side
is far different from his expectations, and he must find the courage within him
to make it home. Chike and the River is a magical tale of boundaries, bravery,
and growth, by Chinua Achebe, one of the world’s most beloved and admired
storytellers.
The Penguin Modern Classics Book Henry Eliot 2021-11-18 The essential guide to
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twentieth-century literature around the world For six decades the Penguin
Modern Classics series has been an era-defining, ever-evolving series of books,
encompassing works by modernist pioneers, avant-garde iconoclasts, radical
visionaries and timeless storytellers. This reader's companion showcases every
title published in the series so far, with more than 1,800 books and 600
authors, from Achebe and Adonis to Zamyatin and Zweig. It is the essential
guide to twentieth-century literature around the world, and the companion
volume to The Penguin Classics Book. Bursting with lively descriptions,
surprising reading lists, key literary movements and over two thousand cover
images, The Penguin Modern Classics Book is an invitation to dive in and
explore the greatest literature of the last hundred years.
Anthills of the Savannah Chinua Achebe 1988 Chris, Ikem and Beatrice are three
like-minded friends working under the military regime of His Excellency, the
Sandhurst-educated President of Kangan. In the pressurized atmosphere of
oppression and intimidation they are simply trying to live and love - and
remain friends. But in a world where each day brings a new betrayal, hope is
hard to cling on to.
Structures or Why things don’t fall down J. Gordon 2012-12-06 I am very much
aware that it is an act of extreme rashness to attempt to write an elementary
book about structures. Indeed it is only when the subject is stripped of its
mathematics that one begins to realize how difficult it is to pin down and
describe those structural concepts which are often called' elementary'; by
which I suppose we mean 'basic' or 'fundamental'. Some of the omis sions and
oversimplifications are intentional but no doubt some of them are due to my own
brute ignorance and lack of under standing of the subject. Although this volume
is more or less a sequel to The New Science of Strong Materials it can be read
as an entirely separate book in its own right. For this reason a certain amount
of repetition has been unavoidable in the earlier chapters. I have to thank a
great many people for factual information, suggestions and for stimulating and
sometimes heated discussions. Among the living, my colleagues at Reading
University have been generous with help, notably Professor W. D. Biggs
(Professor of Building Technology), Dr Richard Chaplin, Dr Giorgio Jeronimidis,
Dr Julian Vincent and Dr Henry Blyth; Professor Anthony Flew, Professor of
Philosophy, made useful suggestions about the last chapter. I am also grateful
to Mr John Bartlett, Consultant Neurosurgeon at the Brook Hospital. Professor
T. P. Hughes of the University of the West Indies has been helpful about
rockets and many other things besides. My secretary, Mrs Jean Collins, was a
great help in times of trouble. Mrs Nethercot of Vogue was kind to me about
dressmaking. Mr Gerald Leach and also many of the editorial staff of Penguins
have exercised their accustomed patience and helpfulness. Among the dead, l owe
a great deal to Dr Mark Pryor - lately of Trinity College, Cambridge especially for discussions about biomechanics which extended over a period of
nearly thirty years. Lastly, for reasons which must surely be obvious, l owe a
humble oblation to Herodotus, once a citizen of Halicamassus.
Linvoy Primus Linvoy Primus 2009 In this updated paperback edition of his best
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selling autobiography Portsmouth footballer Linvoy Primus tells the story of
his life in football and of how, through his conversion to Christianity, he
overcame disillusionment, lack of self belief, rejection and serious injuries
so that his life and performances were totally transformed.
Dry-fly Fishing in Theory and Practice Frederic Michael Halford 1889
Things Fall Apart Sparknotes 2014-01-30 "When an essay is due and dreaded exams
loom, here's the lit-crit help students need to succeed! SparkNotes Literature
Guides make studying smarter, better, and faster. They provide chapter-bychapter analysis, explanations of key themes, motifs and symbols, a review
quiz, and essay topics. Lively and accessible, SparkNotes is perfect for latenight studying and paper writing." --Amazon.com.
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2002 For use in teaching literature to high
school students.
The Education of a British-Protected Child Chinua Achebe 2009-10-06 From one of
the greatest writers of the modern era, an intimate and essential collection of
personal essays on home, identity, and colonialism Chinua Achebe’s
characteristically eloquent and nuanced voice is everywhere present in these
seventeen beautifully written pieces. From a vivid portrait of growing up in
colonial Nigeria to considerations on the African-American Diaspora, from a
glimpse into his extraordinary family life and his thoughts on the potent
symbolism of President Obama’s elections—this charmingly personal,
intellectually disciplined, and steadfastly wise collection is an indispensable
addition to the remarkable Achebe oeuvre.
The Harbrace Anthology of Short Fiction Rick Bowers 2005-12 The Harbrace
Anthology of Short Fiction 4e continues its tradition of presenting a varied
and diverse selection of short stories by men and women writers from around the
world. It offers updated biographical and explanatory notes for both
traditional and contemporary fiction, strategies for writing about literature,
and a concise glossary of literary terms. The 4th edition has 25% new content,
including several Canadian writers like Guy Vanderhaeghe and Carol Shields.
There Was a Country Chinua Achebe 2012-10-11 From the legendary author of
Things Fall Apart—a long-awaited memoir of coming of age in a fragile new
nation, and its destruction in a tragic civil war For more than forty years,
Chinua Achebe maintained a considered silence on the events of the Nigerian
civil war, also known as the Biafran War, of 1967–1970, addressing them only
obliquely through his poetry. Decades in the making, There Was a Country is a
towering account of one of modern Africa’s most disastrous events, from a
writer whose words and courage left an enduring stamp on world literature. A
marriage of history and memoir, vivid firsthand observation and decades of
research and reflection, There Was a Country is a work whose wisdom and
compassion remind us of Chinua Achebe’s place as one of the great literary and
moral voices of our age.
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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A Grain of Wheat Ngugi wa Thiong'o 2008-01-01 A bestselling title in
Heinemann's long-established 'African Writers Series', this novel is now being
published with a new introduction as part of the new series 'African Writers
Series Classics'.
Milkman Anna Burns 2018-05-15 WINNER OF THE MAN BOOKER PRIZE 2018 SHORTLISTED
FOR THE RATHBONES FOLIO PRIZE 2019 SHORTLISTED FOR THE WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR
FICTION 2019 SHORTLISTED FOR THE ORWELL PRIZE FOR POLITICAL FICTION 2019
'Blazing.' Daily Telegraph 'Outstanding.' New Statesman 'A triumph.' Guardian
'Utterly compelling.' Irish Times 'The best Booker winner in years.' Metro In
an unnamed city, where to be interesting is dangerous, an eighteen-year-old
woman has attracted the unwanted and unavoidable attention of a powerful and
frightening older man, 'Milkman'. In this community, where suggestions quickly
become fact, where gossip and hearsay can lead to terrible consequences, what
can she do to stop a rumour once it has started? Milkman is persistent, the
word is spreading, and she is no longer in control . . .
African Short Stories: Vol 2 Chin Ce 2015-09-04 Bequeathing an enduring tenet
for the creative enterprise, African Short Stories vol 2 boldly seeks to upturn
the status quo by the art of narration. Whether they are stories of the whistle
blower estranged and yet sounding the warning for heaven and earth to hear, or
a ragtag army fleeing in the wake of a monstrous reptilian onslaught upon her
peace, there pervades a sense of ultimate victory in this collection. We can
feel the gentle kick of a baby in the womb of a maiden in desperation, or we
can muse at the two adolescent genii on the trail of their dreams from the
sunset of mutual deceit into the daylight of true becoming. Victory is laid out
in that awesome kindness of a total stranger which affirms the divinity latent
in even our most harrowing existence. With thirty five stories in two parts
these literary experiments compel attention to the courageous hearts and minds
that brighten the African universe of narration. Their vibrant notes coming
from all corners of north, west, east and south fill us with encouragement and
optimism for the contemporary short fiction in Africa.
When Things Fall Apart Pema Chödrön 2005 How to deal with painful emotions.
Introduction to Law for Paralegals Katherine A. Currier 2001
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2006-01-01 Okonowo is the greatest warrior
alive and he is one of the powerful men of his clan. But he also has a fiery
temper. Determined not to be like his father, he refuses to show his weakness.
When outsiders threaten the traditions of his clan, he takes violent action.
Will the great man's pride eventually destroy him?
A Man of the People Chinua Achebe 2016-09-30 From the renowned author of The
African Trilogy, a political satire about an unnamed African country navigating
a path between violence and corruption As Minister for Culture, former school
teacher M. A. Nanga is a man of the people, as cynical as he is charming, and a
roguish opportunist. When Odili, an idealistic young teacher, visits his former
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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instructor at the ministry, the division between them is vast. But in the eatand-let-eat atmosphere, Odili's idealism soon collides with his lusts—and the
two men's personal and political tauntings threaten to send their country into
chaos. When Odili launches a vicious campaign against his former mentor for the
same seat in an election, their mutual animosity drives the country to
revolution. Published, prophetically, just days before Nigeria's first
attempted coup in 1966, A Man of the People is an essential part of Achebe’s
body of work.
The Heart of the Matter Graham Greene 1974
Collected Poems Chinua Achebe 2009-01-16 A collection of poetry spanning the
full range of the African-born author's acclaimed career has been updated to
include seven never-before-published works, as well as much of his early poetry
that explores such themes as the African consciousness, the tragedy of Biafra,
and the mysteries of human relationships.
The Kite Runner Khaled Hosseini 2011-09-05 Afghanistan, 1975: Twelve-year-old
Amir is desperate to win the local kite-fighting tournament and his loyal
friend Hassan promises to help him. But neither of the boys can foresee what
will happen to Hassan that afternoon, an event that is to shatter their lives.
After the Russians invade and the family is forced to flee to America, Amir
realises that one day he must return to Afghanistan under Taliban rule to find
the one thing that his new world cannot grant him: redemption.
Girls at War Chinua Achebe 2012-02-22 Twelve stories by the internationally
renowned novelist which recreate with energy and authenticity the major social
and political issues that confront contemporary Africans on a daily basis.
Modernism, Postcolonialism, and Globalism Richard Begam 2019 Africa -- Asia -The Caribbean -- Ireland -- Australia/New Zealand -- Canada
The Color Purple Alice Walker 2011-09-20 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize and the
National Book Award, this novel about a resilient and courageous woman has
become a Broadway show and a cultural phenomenon. A PBS Great American Read Top
100 Pick Celie has grown up poor in rural Georgia, despised by the society
around her and abused by her own family. She strives to protect her sister,
Nettie, from a similar fate, and while Nettie escapes to a new life as a
missionary in Africa, Celie is left behind without her best friend and
confidante, married off to an older suitor, and sentenced to a life alone with
a harsh and brutal husband. In an attempt to transcend a life that often seems
too much to bear, Celie begins writing letters directly to God. The letters,
spanning twenty years, record a journey of self-discovery and empowerment
guided by the light of a few strong women. She meets Shug Avery, her husband’s
mistress and a jazz singer with a zest for life, and her stepson’s wife,
Sophia, who challenges her to fight for independence. And though the many
letters from Celie’s sister are hidden by her husband, Nettie’s unwavering
support will prove to be the most breathtaking of all. The Color Purple has
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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sold more than five million copies, inspired an Academy Award–nominated film
starring Oprah Winfrey and directed by Steven Spielberg, and been adapted into
a Tony-nominated Broadway musical. Lauded as a literary masterpiece, this is
the groundbreaking novel that placed Walker “in the company of Faulkner” (The
Nation), and remains a wrenching—yet intensely uplifting—experience for new
generations of readers. This ebook features a new introduction written by the
author on the twenty-fifth anniversary of publication, and an illustrated
biography of Alice Walker including rare photos from the author’s personal
collection. The Color Purple is the 1st book in the Color Purple Collection,
which also includes The Temple of My Familiar and Possessing the Secret of Joy.
The Great Gatsby F. Scott Fitzgerald 2021-04-27 The Great Gatsby (1925) is a
novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald. Published at the height of Fitzgerald’s career as
a leading writer of American fiction, The Great Gatsby was reviewed poorly by
contemporary critics, but has since been recognized as a groundbreaking work
for its vision of American decadence and decay. Adapted into several
influential films and adored by generations of readers and writers, The Great
Gatsby is not only Fitzgerald’s crowning achievement, but one of the finest
novels ever written. Nick Carraway is a young veteran and Yale graduate who
moves to New York in search of work. He rents a bungalow on Long Island next
door to the extravagant mansion of Jay Gatsby, a magnanimous millionaire with a
mysterious past. There, he reconnects with his distant cousin Daisy and her
husband Tom Buchanan, a flagrant philanderer who brings Nick to the city in
order to spend time with Myrtle, his impoverished mistress. Soon, he receives
an invitation to a party at the Gatsby mansion, where he gets terribly drunk
and meets his neighbor, who swears they served together in the Great War. As
time goes by, the two begin a tenuous friendship bolstered by stories of the
war and a mutual fondness for alcohol. When Nick discovers that Gatsby and
Daisy have a complicated history with one another, he starts to question not
only the nature of his neighbor’s kindness, but his own desire to make it big
in New York. The Great Gatsby is a tragic tale of ambition and romance set in
the Roaring Twenties, a decade born from war and lost to economic disaster.
With a beautifully designed cover and professionally typeset manuscript, this
new edition of F. Scott Fitzgerald’s The Great Gatsby is a classic work of
American literature reimagined for modern readers.
Classic Connections Holly Koelling 2004 Getting teens to read, much less enjoy
classic literary fiction is an on-going challenge for educators and librarians.
However, Holly Koelling--author, YA librarian, and booktalker extraordinaireoffers a variety of techniques for rising to that challenge and successfully
selecting, presenting, and connecting teens with great literature in the
library and in school. This book defines classics and discusses why they are
important, then provides a step-by-step process for finding the hooks that
attract teens, educating yourself about classic literature, and motivating and
inspiring readers. This is an upbeat, information-packed guide that anyone
working with teen readers will refer to again and again. Readers' advisory
techniques employing the genre approach, appeal features, and other lures are
discussed along with a variety of programs and promotions that will help teens
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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more deeply appreciate the classics they read--from booktalks, booklists, and
displays to readers' theatre, teen book clubs, and reviews. Brimming with
anecdotes and practical examples, Classic Connections also includes an
extensive bibliography of classics for teens and professional resources. This
is an upbeat, information-packed guide, and if you work with teen readers,
you'll refer to it again and again. When you're through, you might just have
the teens fighting over these important works!
AutoCAD 2022 Tutorial First Level 2D Fundamentals Randy Shih 2021-06 The
primary goal of AutoCAD 2022 Tutorial First Level 2D Fundamentals is to
introduce the aspects of Computer Aided Design and Drafting (CADD). This text
is intended to be used as a training guide for students and professionals. This
text covers AutoCAD 2022 and the lessons proceed in a pedagogical fashion to
guide you from constructing basic shapes to making multiview drawings. This
textbook contains a series of twelve tutorial style lessons designed to
introduce beginning CAD users to AutoCAD 2022. It takes a hands-on, exerciseintensive approach to all the important 2D CAD techniques and concepts. This
text is also helpful to AutoCAD users upgrading from a previous release of the
software. The new improvements and key enhancements of the software are
incorporated into the lessons. The 2D-CAD techniques and concepts discussed in
this text are also designed to serve as the foundation to the more advanced
parametric feature-based CAD packages such as Autodesk Inventor. The basic
premise of this book is that the more designs you create using AutoCAD 2022,
the better you learn the software. With this in mind, each lesson introduces a
new set of commands and concepts, building on previous lessons. This book is
intended to help readers establish a good basis for exploring and growing in
the exciting field of Computer Aided Engineering. Video Training Included with
every new copy of AutoCAD 2022 Tutorial First Level 2D Fundamentals is access
to extensive video training. There are forty-six videos with more than five
hours of training in total. This video training parallels the exercises found
in the text and is designed to be watched first before following the
instructions in the book. However, the videos do more than just provide you
with click by click instructions. Author Luke Jumper also includes a brief
discussion of each tool, as well as rich insight into why and how the tools are
used. Luke isn’t just telling you what to do, he’s showing and explaining to
you how to go through the exercises while providing clear descriptions of the
entire process. It’s like having him there guiding you through the book. These
videos will provide you with a wealth of information and bring the text to
life. They are also an invaluable resource for people who learn best through a
visual experience. These videos deliver a comprehensive overview of the 2D
tools found in AutoCAD and perfectly complement and reinforce the exercises in
the book.
Segu Maryse Condé 2017-04-06 The bestselling epic novel of family, treachery,
rivalry, religious fervour and the turbulent fate of a royal African dynasty It
is 1797 and the African kingdom of Segu, born of blood and violence, is at the
height of its power. Yet Dousika Traore, the king's most trusted advisor, feels
nothing but dread. Change is coming. From the East, a new religion, Islam. From
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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West, the slave trade. These forces will tear his country, his village and
lives of his beloved sons apart, in Maryse Cond�'s glittering epic. 'Rich
colorful and glorious. It sprawls over continents and centuries to find its
into the reader's heart' - Maya Angelou 'A stunning reaffirmation of Africa
its peoples... It's a starburst' - John A. Williams

Mini Modern Classics PENGUIN CLASSICS 2011-02 A set of 50 fascinating,
disturbing, moving or funny short books published in an appealing new format to
celebrate the 50th anniversary of Penguin Modern Classics
No Longer at Ease Chinua Achebe 2013-04-25 Obi Okonkwo is an idealistic young
man who, thanks to the privileges of an education in Britain, has now returned
to Nigeria for a job in the civil service. However in his new role he finds
that the way of government seems to be backhanders and corruption. Obi manages
to resist the bribes that are offered to him, but when he falls in love with an
unsuitable girl - to the disapproval of his parents - he sinks further into
emotional and financial turmoil. The lure of easy money becomes harder to
refuse, and Obi becomes caught in a trap he cannot escape. Showing a man lost
in cultural limbo, and a Nigeria entering a new age of disillusionment, No
Longer at Ease concludes Achebe's remarkable trilogy charting three generations
of an African community under the impact of colonialism, the first two volumes
of which are Things Fall Apart and Arrow of God.
Christmas in Biafra, and Other Poems Chinua Achebe 1973
The Natural Bernard Malamud 2003-07-07 Introduction by Kevin Baker The Natural,
Bernard Malamud's first novel, published in 1952, is also the first—and some
would say still the best—novel ever written about baseball. In it Malamud,
usually appreciated for his unerring portrayals of postwar Jewish life, took on
very different material—the story of a superbly gifted "natural" at play in the
fields of the old daylight baseball era—and invested it with the hardscrabble
poetry, at once grand and altogether believable, that runs through all his best
work. Four decades later, Alfred Kazin's comment still holds true: "Malamud has
done something which—now that he has done it!—looks as if we have been waiting
for it all our lives. He has really raised the whole passion and craziness and
fanaticism of baseball as a popular spectacle to its ordained place in
mythology."
Home and Exile Chinua Achebe 2000-07-27 Chinua Achebe is Africa's most
prominent writer, the author of Things Fall Apart, the best known--and best
selling--novel ever to come out of Africa. His fiction and poetry burn with a
passionate commitment to political justice, bringing to life not only Africa's
troubled encounters with Europe but also the dark side of contemporary African
political life. Now, in Home and Exile, Achebe reveals the man behind his
powerful work. Here is an extended exploration of the European impact on
African culture, viewed through the most vivid experience available to the
author--his own life. It is an extended snapshot of a major writer's childhood,
illuminating his roots as an artist. Achebe discusses his English education and
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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the relationship between colonial writers and the European literary tradition.
He argues that if colonial writers try to imitate and, indeed, go one better
than the Empire, they run the danger of undervaluing their homeland and their
own people. Achebe contends that to redress the inequities of global
oppression, writers must focus on where they come from, insisting that their
value systems are as legitimate as any other. Stories are a real source of
power in the world, he concludes, and to imitate the literature of another
culture is to give that power away. Home and Exile is a moving account of an
exceptional life. Achebe reveals the inner workings of the human conscience
through the predicament of Africa and his own intellectual life. It is a story
of the triumph of mind, told in the words of one of this century's most gifted
writers.
A Streetcar Named Desire Tennessee Williams 2020-08-12 The Pulitzer Prize and
Drama Critics Circle Award winning play. A Streetcar Named Desire is the tale
of a catastrophic confrontation between fantasy and reality, embodied in the
characters of Blanche DuBois and Stanley Kowalski. Fading southern belle
Blanche DuBois is adrift in the modern world. When she arrives to stay with her
sister Stella in a crowded, boisterous corner of New Orleans, her delusions of
grandeur bring her into conflict with Stella's crude, brutish husband Stanley
Kowalski. Eventually their violent collision course causes Blanche's fragile
sense of identity to crumble, threatening to destroy her sanity and her one
chance of happiness.
There Was a Country Chinua Achebe 2012-10-11 From the legendary author of
Things Fall Apart comes a longawaited memoir about coming of age with a fragile
new nation, then watching it torn asunder in a tragic civil war The defining
experience of Chinua Achebe’s life was the Nigerian civil war, also known as
the Biafran War, of 1967–1970. The conflict was infamous for its savage impact
on the Biafran people, Chinua Achebe’s people, many of whom were starved to
death after the Nigerian government blockaded their borders. By then, Chinua
Achebe was already a world-renowned novelist, with a young family to protect.
He took the Biafran side in the conflict and served his government as a roving
cultural ambassador, from which vantage he absorbed the war’s full horror.
Immediately after, Achebe took refuge in an academic post in the United States,
and for more than forty years he has maintained a considered silence on the
events of those terrible years, addressing them only obliquely through his
poetry. Now, decades in the making, comes a towering reckoning with one of
modern Africa’s most fateful events, from a writer whose words and courage have
left an enduring stamp on world literature. Achebe masterfully relates his
experience, bothas he lived it and how he has come to understand it. He begins
his story with Nigeria’s birth pangs and the story of his own upbringing as a
man and as a writer so that we might come to understand the country’s promise,
which turned to horror when the hot winds of hatred began to stir. To read
There Was a Country is to be powerfully reminded that artists have a particular
obligation, especially during a time of war. All writers, Achebe argues, should
be committed writers—they should speak for their history, their beliefs, and
their people. Marrying history and memoir, poetry and prose, There Was a
things-fall-apart-penguin-red-classics
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Country is a distillation of vivid firsthand observation and forty years of
research and reflection. Wise, humane, and authoritative, it will stand as
definitive and reinforce Achebe’s place as one of the most vital literary and
moral voices of our age.
Of Mice and Men John Steinbeck 1993-09-01 A controversial tale of friendship
and tragedy during the Great Depression A Penguin Classic Over seventy-five
years since its first publication, Steinbeck’s tale of commitment, loneliness,
hope, and loss remains one of America’s most widely read and taught novels. An
unlikely pair, George and Lennie, two migrant workers in California during the
Great Depression, grasp for their American Dream. They hustle work when they
can, living a hand-to-mouth existence. For George and Lennie have a plan: to
own an acre of land and a shack they can call their own. When they land jobs on
a ranch in the Salinas Valley, the fulfillment of their dream seems to be
within their grasp. But even George cannot guard Lennie from the provocations,
nor predict the consequences of Lennie's unswerving obedience to the things
George taught him. Of Mice and Men represents an experiment in form, which
Steinbeck described as “a kind of playable novel, written in a novel form but
so scened and set that it can be played as it stands.” A rarity in American
letters, it achieved remarkable success as a novel, a Broadway play, and three
acclaimed films. This edition features an introduction by Susan Shillinglaw,
one of today’s leading Steinbeck scholars. For more than seventy years, Penguin
has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2001-01 Okonkwo is the greatest wrestler and
warrior alive, and his fame spreads throughout West Africa like a bush-fire in
the harmattan. But when he accidentally kills a clansman, things begin to fall
apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find missionaries and colonial
governors have arrived in the village. With his world thrown radically offbalance he can only hurtle towards tragedy. A classic in every sense, Chinua
Achebe's stark, coolly ironic novel reshaped both Africa and world literature.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now
with a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever
written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age.
This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer
Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision,
their freedom is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do
anything they want. Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in
the night, as terror begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far
removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
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The African Trilogy Chinua Achebe 2010-01-05 Here, collected for the first time
in Everyman’s Library, are the three internationally acclaimed classic novels
that comprise what has come to be known as Chinua Achebe’s “African
Trilogy”—with an intorduction by Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie . Beginning with the
best-selling Things Fall Apart—on the heels of its fiftieth anniversary—The
African Trilogy captures a society caught between its traditional roots and the
demands of a rapidly changing world. Achebe’s most famous novel introduces us
to Okonkwo, an important member of the Igbo people, who fails to adjust as his
village is colonized by the British. In No Longer at Ease we meet his grandson,
Obi Okonkwo, a young man who was sent to a university in England and has
returned, only to clash with the ruling elite to which he now believes he
belongs. Arrow of God tells the story of Ezuelu, the chief priest of several
Nigerian villages, and his battle with Christian missionaries. In these
masterful novels, Achebe brilliantly sets universal tales of personal and moral
struggle in the context of the tragic drama of colonization.
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